From: Dwight Sexton [mailto:dwightsexton_69@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 2:06 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposed to development

As a long standing citizen of Borden-Carleton and a supporter of small family owned businesses | strongly oppose any
development that would put these folks in jeopardy. D.P. Murphy could put in any other business that wouldn’t put
these people at risk of closing their doors. A Wendy'’s, fine. A Tim Horton, fine, but another gas station is not what
this community needs or wants. | strongly urge you and your department to take a hard long look at this
development application and turn it down and listen to the people that will be affected in a negative way.

Sent from my iPhone



